
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
FROM THE 

NORTH OKANAGAN REAPERS
LACROSSE CLUB

Dear: Fans,

Our Domain Name(URL)  VernonTigers.ca will expire in
March of  this year. Meaning, you will no longer be able to
access our website using the URL, vernontigers.ca.

To  continue  to  visit  us,  you  need  to  reset  your  existing
bookmarks to,

NorthOkanaganReapers.ca
Thank you, for your cooperation and we apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause.

From: 
The management of the, 
North Okanagan Reapers Lacrosse Club


